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Comments: The Forest Service must phase out ANILCA cabins in Wilderness and leave its policy unchanged.

Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged and
phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness,
and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

Nothing has changed about what is allowed in the Wilderness Act, so please play fair and follow the rules of what
a wilderness is. Remove the cabins that were never meant to stay there. We need to adhere to the Wilderness
Act as it is not an arbitrary rule and it provides us with the basis for protecting these places that would otherwise
be destroyed with a strip mall, or a gas station, or you name it. We want the few wilderness places to remain wild
- and those wild places don't have human structures or any inkling of human activity.



